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“Amaze, Excite, Inspire” 

Sports Day 

Weather permitting, we will be holding Sports Day on Friday 2nd 

July. This will take place on the Kington Langley Playing Fields, 

starting at approx. 9.30am.  The updated guidance from last week 

is as follows: 

 Sports Days may go ahead, in line with the rest of the system 

of controls.  

 Pupils must remain in their bubbles.  

 Sports equipment should be regularly cleaned throughout the 

event.   

 Spectators must adhere to current social distancing require-

ments.  

 Where events take place outdoors, spectators can gather in 

separate groups of up to 30 – the legal gathering limit.  

 Multiple groups of 30 are permitted.    

This means that we can invite parents from all classes to our 

Sports Day.  Parents must remain in  ‘class parent zones ’ and 

maintain social distancing.  In order to accommodate  numbers, 

we ask that you book a space within your child’s class’s  ’parent 

zone’.  Initially we will offer 1 space to each family, but if there are 

spare places, we will open this up to additional family members on 

a first come first served basis next week.  Watch out for a Parent-

Mail form later this week. 

Children will need to wear sports kit on Friday 2nd June., plus a 

tee shirt that is predominantly in their house colour—red, 

green, blue or yellow. 

They will also need a water bottle, sun hat and have applied sun 

cream prior to coming to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to every-

one who brought in a 

Bag2School bag today.  

We raised £146.10! 

A separate letter and PTA 

questionnaire will be sent 

out to parents  later this 

week. Please complete 

this very short survey. 

Many  thanks! 



Parental Permission for Celebration Week—Key Stage 2 children 

We would be very grateful if you could complete the parental permission form we sent you to 

allow us to record next week’s music and dance celebrations and share them with the school 

community. 

Parents of children in Year 5/6 will also need to give permission to record and share Chameleon’s 

end of year production.  Thank you! 

Please note that there will be no Drum assembly next week, as Mr de Berker feels that his pupils 

need a little more time to work on their solos.  We’re looking forward to seeing this in term 1. 

 

Church School News—Values in Action 

 

  
‘ 

Let us help each other to love others and do good’   Hebrews 10:24  
 
 

Term 6: Service  
This term the school value we will be focusing on is ‘SERVICE’.  

  
Week 3: Service at home  

 
Christians believe that serving God means serving others. Think about these questions with your 
family:  
 
 How do we encourage one another to ‘discover’ our special gifts and to use them for the 

common good at home and in our local community?  
 How do we show gratitude for those who serve or help us?   
 
Living a life of service is about keeping your eyes open and looking for ways to make others 
smile. Draw a large smiley snail. Can you fill in the spirals on the snail’s shell with ways in which 
as a family you serve each other this week?  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t  leave your engine running whilst waiting to drop off or pick up kids outside the 
school- it is not great for the kids and parents who are waiting outside school nor for the people 
who live near the school.  Let’s do our bit for the environment! 

Wrap Around Care Questionnaire 

We will sending out an online questionnaire later this week to ascertain the de-

mand for Early Morning Club and After School Club places for the new academic 

year, as we are looking to increase our capacity.  We would be grateful if you could 

reply promptly—thank you! 


